
Our Lady Star of the Sea School 
An Island of Learning… A Sea of Faith 

Newsletter: May 10, 2017 

N E W S :  

Dear Parents & Guardians,  
It’s hard to believe that we have only four weeks of school left! The rest of May and June will be very busy with 
field trips, Field Day, and preparations for our Pre-K, Kindergarten, and 8th grade graduations. To help things run 
smoothly for our staff, please ensure that your child’s Field Day forms, field trip permission forms, yearbook order 
forms, and payments are turned into the School Office by their deadlines. 
 

Pre-K Pick-Up: When picking up your Pre-K children, 
please leave the parking area promptly. We are 
experiencing problems with cars in the parking lot 
when other students are going out for recess.  
Field Day: Field Day is Fri, May 19 from 8am-1pm. 
Forms & payments must be turned in by May 15.   
Dance Donations Needed: We are still in need of 
donations of 2-litre sodas, individual packs of chips,  
and cookies for the Dance. If you are able to help, 
please send your donations in this Friday. Thank you!  
Yearbooks: Order forms for 2016-17 school yearbooks 
are included with today’s yellow folders. Yearbooks 
include photos from events up to the end of the 
school year, and will be mailed out in July.  
Financial Obligations: All outstanding financial 
obligations to the school, including Tuition, Aftercare, 
and money borrowed for lunches, must be paid by the 
end of the school year. Unfulfilled Volunteer Service 
Hours will be charged to tuition accounts at $25/
hour. Per ADW standards, report cards will not be 
mailed, and school records will not be transferred 
until all financial obligations have been met.   
 R E M I N D E R S :  
Roses: 8th grade is selling chocolate roses for Mother's 
Day this week, for $2/each.  
Spring Program: All students will participate in the 
Spring Program on Thu, May 18 at 6:30pm. Please 
see the flyer from the May 3rd news for more info.  
Spirit Night is at Chick-Fil-A in California on Mon, 
May 22 from 5-7pm.  
Bottles: 16 oz. bottles are needed for a project at 
Calvert Marine Museum. Please send in by Jun. 5.  
Yard Sale is Sat, Jun. 10; donated items may be 
dropped off starting in June.  
Parish Directory: Please visit the Parish website 
olss.org to book your family portrait sitting between 
May 25-28for the new edition of the Parish Directory!  
 

7th Annual Seahawk Scramble Golf Tournament  
Fri, May 12, 9:00am 

Chesapeake Hills Golf  Course    
Volunteers are needed to help with the following: 
•  Set-Up: from 6:30am  
•  Registration: 8:00-8:45am 
•  Tournament: 9:00am-2:00pm 
•  Clean-up: 2:00-3:30pm 
•  Please email Joe Kleponis if you can help at: 

joekleponis@comcast.net 

  
 
 

U P C O M I N G 	
   E V E N T S : 	
  
 
 MAY:	
  
§  May	
  12,	
  9am:	
  Seahawk	
  Scramble	
  Golf	
  Tournament	
  
§  May	
  12,	
  7-­‐10pm:	
  Middle	
  School	
  Dance	
  
§  May	
  18,	
  6:30pm:	
  All	
  School	
  Program	
  
§  May	
  19:	
  Field	
  Day	
  /	
  1pm	
  Dismissal	
  
§  May	
  22,	
  8:30-­‐10:30am:	
  Open	
  House	
  
§  May	
  22,	
  5-­‐7pm:	
  Spirit	
  Night	
  at	
  Chick-­‐Fil-­‐A	
  
§  May	
  23:	
  No	
  School	
  -­‐	
  ADW	
  Principals	
  MeeHng	
  
§  May	
  26:	
  12:30pm	
  Dismissal	
  /	
  Staff	
  AppreciaHon	
  
§  May	
  29:	
  No	
  School	
  –	
  Memorial	
  Day	
  
§  May	
  30,	
  2pm:	
  Clap-­‐Out	
  Farewell	
  to	
  8th	
  Graders	
  

JUNE:	
  
§  June	
  2,	
  6:45pm:	
  8th	
  Grade	
  GraduaHon	
  
§  June	
  7,	
  10:30am:	
  PK	
  GraduaHon	
  
§  June	
  7,	
  1pm:	
  Kindergarten	
  GraduaHon	
  
§  June	
  8:	
  10:30am	
  dismissal	
  /	
  LAST	
  DAY	
  OF	
  SCHOOL	
  

 
 God Bless, 

 Mary  Bar t s ch 	
  
Mrs. Mary Bartsch, Principal 

FROG IT CHALLENGE: 
Jesus often made people feel better, sometimes 
by a touch of his hand or a kind word. How can 
we make others feel better today, this week? 


